
City of Lowell 
Parks Advisory Committee Meeting Minutes 

Thursday, June 2, 2016 
Lowell City Hall 

 
 
Call to Order: 6:00 P.M. by Chairman O’Regan 
 
Members Present: George Wild, Jim & Karen Burford,  Hall O’Regan, Pat Woodhurst, 
Tristan Woodhurst, Don Swain, Maggie Osgood, Don Bennett 

Approval of the minutes for May 5, 2016 – Approved by consensus. Jim Burford, 
Maggie Osgood and Don Bennett abstained. 
 
Old Business: 
• Movies/Music in Rolling Rock Park -  CA reported that two bands have been 

scheduled for June 19, 2016 and a notice placed in ‘The Bridge’.  Discussion on type 
of bands playing and what help is needed on that day followed. 

• Sprinkler System – CA has researched the water wells, further investigation is 
required on what water requirements would be necessary for the Paul Fisher Park 
system.  He was unable to find information on one of the wells.  Discussion followed. 

• Summer Parks Clean-Up – CA asked if there would be any special projects for July 
16, 2016 at 10 AM.  Discussion on what needs to be done before the Blackberry Jam 
Festival, and Hall O’Regan reported he is repairing the edger that was in the storage 
area of City Hall. 

• Eagle Scout Horseshoe Pit Project – Tristan Woodhurst presented more designs for 
the horseshoe pits, discussion followed. 

• Approved 2017 Budget – CA reported that the Budget Committee approved the Park 
Advisory Committee’s request to combine the irrigation projects for Rolling Rock 
and Paul Fisher Parks.  $16,000 is currently set aside for the project. 
 

New Business:  
• Library 10 year Anniversary Celebration – CA reported a celebration is being 

planned for the event.  CA will assist in the location of the founder librarian.  Maggie 
Osgood reported on the events scheduled.   
 

Other Business:  George Wild would like LED lights for the Covered Bridge, and wiring 
of the lamp on the east end of Rolling Rock Park be on the next agenda.   
 

 
Adjourn: 6:32 P.M. 


